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March 2023

Dear Parents,

	Our “Water” study will be coming to an end soon. I would like to thank all the parents who kindly donated empty water bottles to the study. We were able to use them in the Water table, as well as, in Art.  The next study that we will be beginning soon will be on “Buildings”. 
	Since there are many school activities occurring this month, we want to inform you of a few important dates that you need to mark down on your calendar. 
	The month begins with activities for “Reading Across America” Week.
On Wednesday, March 1st, students are asked to wear their pajamas for Anna Dewdney Day. On Thursday, March 2nd, students will be making hats for Dr. Seuss Day. On Friday, March 3rd, our school will be having a Book Parade at 9:30am.  
 	The Ignacio Cruz School will have a 12:15 PM Dismissal on Tuesday, March 7th and Wednesday, March 8th due to Parent-Teacher Conferences.  Each parent will be receiving a note with their specific scheduled time and day for their conference.
	On Friday, March 17th, students are asked to wear green colored clothing to school.
	In the last week of March, our school will be celebrating “Week of Acceptance”. The following activities have been scheduled for this week:
Monday, March 27th = Superheroes Day – Students can wear superhero clothing.	
Tuesday, March 28th = Tye Dye/Rainbow Tuesday – Students can wear tye dye clothing or clothing with rainbows.
Wednesday, March 29th = Work Together Wednesday – Students will work together to create a paper chain at school.
Thursday, March 30th = Inclusion and Acceptance Day – Students will be listening to a special storybook.
Friday, March 31st = Bubble Day – Students can wear blue/gold clothing.
	This month we have two friends celebrating their birthdays: Laura will be turning 5 on March 28th and Cayleia will be turning 4 on March 29th. To our friends Laura and Cayleia we wish you a very Happy Birthday!
 	We hope that you and your family enjoy the spring season.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, and Ms. Rosa
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